
RCCA PTO
Parent -TeacherOrganization

Thanksgiving and Christmas are exciting times at RCCA!

The RCCA PTO had its first Touch-A-Truck event on Saturday,
November 12. We had 17 trucks and service vehicles brought by our
RCCA parents and alumni, as well as heroes of our community. From
our truck drivers, our bakers, our event volunteers, and our friends
and family who spread the word, I would like to extend my heartfelt
thanks to everyone who made the event possible.
As we move into the Christmas season, the RCCA PTO is planning to
assemble gift baskets for our teachers and staff. We will also be
serving a catered lunch to our teachers and staff on Wednesday,
December 14th. Please be watching your email and theRCCA PTO
Facebook page for more information on how to help!

The RCCA PTO will also be holding another Doug’s Fish Fry
fundraiser on Saturday, January 28th. Mark your calendars and plan
to come eat some delicious seafood!

Please see the next page for pictures from our Touch-A-Truck event!

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Alyssa N. Leonard, RCCA PTO president

If you are interested in being a

part of the RCCA PTO and
some fun and enriching

volunteer opportunities, please

consider joining us!

Joining the PTO does not
obligate you to hours of
volunteer work. We understand
that life is busy! However, by
joining the PTO, you are signing
up for newsletters and volunteer
opportunities, not obligations.

If you have questions regarding
RCCA PTO, don't hesitate to
contact Alyssa Leonard.

Email –
Alyssa.leonard@rccarams.org

11/16/2022

The season of Thankfulness

Join us!

We have so much to be thankful for!

Join the RCCA PTO
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December 12th,6:30 PM: RCCA PTO meeting in Room 7.


December 14th: RCCA teacher and staff Christmas luncheon.


January 28th: RCCA PTO Doug’s Fish Fry fundraiser.

Phone – (607) 744-1916




